
Dear UCC Motorhomes 

 

We hope that everyone is still getting out in their motorhomes and enjoying New Zealand.   

 

Fiat cab entry steps. 

At long last we now have stock of Cab Entry Steps (commonly referred to as running boards) to fit 

the Fiat Ducato cabs. They look great and make getting into and out of the Fiat cab a whole lot 

easier. If you would like a set installed, please let us know and we will put a set aside for you.  

 

  

Pantry baskets - Sunlight models only 

We have in stock a pull-out pantry basket kitset suitable for Sunlight T68 and T69 models. They fit 

into the bottom of the kitchen cupboard and make using the available space a whole lot simpler. We 

can install them for you or anyone with some reasonable DIY skills can do this job themselves. There 

are good instructions provided. 



 

  

2020 models with the Stop/Start system. 

We have been advised by our local Fiat Service Workshop that the engine management system 

disables this system when it detects a low voltage in the starter battery. To preserve the start 

battery the system begins turning off non-essential systems and the Start/Stop system is one of the 

first. If you have noticed the star/stop system indicating a fault one day and then working OK on 

another day this will be the reason. Plugging your motorhome into a mains supply will charge the 

start battery and will help prevent this from happening. 

 

Workshop 

Our new workshop is going well, the Service team certainly like it. By the end of June we will have a 

6 ton vehicle hoist in place which will expand the services that we can offer. Once the hoist is 

operational, we will be able to install the Goldschmitt Air Suspension and Levelling systems that Zion 

Motorhomes have been able to do in the North Island.   

 

 

In our last message some people did not get the included pictures but a lot of HTML text. It appears 

this was a result of how the pictures were placed in the document and how some email servers 

processed the picture. We believe we have resolved this issue but if you have not received any 

pictures this time, please let us know. 



 

Kind regards 

Rob & the Team @ UCC Motorhomes and Caravans 

 

If you do not wish to receive these emails from UCC Motorhomes please reply to 

ross@uccmotorhomes.co.nz with “unsubscribe” in the subject line   
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